
September 29, 2014 

To All Parent Sponsors 

Re:  Change in Sunday Student Visitation Time 

 

Dear Parent-Sponsor, 

 

Please know effective immediately, visitation for your student will begin on Sundays at 
10:30 a.m. as opposed to 10:00 a.m. This change is necessary to accommodate adequate 
transition time and safety of our students with the change in Chapel beginning and ending 
times for Middle and Senior Division students (9:15 to 10:15 a.m.). We appreciate your 
understanding and cooperation as we implement this minor change. 

We’ve included an updated copy of the Student Visitation Guide for the current School year. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child’s Houseparent or 
Transitional Living Staff and you may also call the Home Life Office. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Robin Case, Phil Grimm, and Sharon Hufford 

MHS Home Life Directors 

 

Cc:  Enrollment and Family Relations 

Enclosure (2014-2015 Student Visitation Guide) 

 

  


